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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES X & XII 
UPDATES FROM CBSE 

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 
 
With reference to the communication from CBSE dated 14th April 2021, the following 
decisions have been taken: 
 

1. The Board Exams for Class XII scheduled to be held from 4th May 2021 have been 

postponed. The situation will be reviewed on 1st June 2021 by the Board and the 

details will be shared. A notice of 15 days will be given before the start of the 

examinations. 

 
2. The Board Exams for Class X scheduled to be held from 4th May 2021 have been 

cancelled. The results of Class X will be prepared on the basis of an objective criterion 

to be developed by the Board. Any candidate who is not satisfied with the marks 

allocated to him/her will be given an opportunity to sit in an exam as and when the 

conditions are conducive to hold the exams. 

 
This is for your information. 
 
With Best Wishes 
 

 
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 
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